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ADVISORY TO SHIPPING No. A-11-2018 

April 14, 2018 

 

TO            :   All Shipping Agents, Owners, and Operators 

SUBJECT: Increase in Maximum Beam for Vessels in the Neopanamax Locks   

 
After nearly two years of successful operations at the Neopanamax locks, the Panama Canal 
Authority is pleased to announce an increase in the maximum allowable beam for vessels 
transiting these locks. 
 
Effective June 1, 2018, the maximum beam for commercial and non-commercial vessels 
acceptable for regular transits in the Neopanamax locks, measured at the outer surface of 
the shell plate and all protruding structures below the lock walls, is 51.25 meters (168.14 
feet). 
 
We look forward to continue serving you in the future with safe and expeditious transits. 

 
ORIGINAL SIGNED 
 
Esteban G. Sáenz 
Executive Vice President  
   for Operations 
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